March 1, 2021
Rep. Headland, Craig and members of the House Finance and Taxation Committee
Legislative Assembly of North Dakota

Re: Senate Bill 2041
SUPPORT Letter

Representatives Headland, Craig and Members,
| am writing this letter in SUPPORT of SB 2041.
This needs to be clarified because not all storages in the state are being treated equally.

Potatoes and grain should be treated the same. If storage is being used as part of the larger
farm unit, it should not be commercial no matter where it is located.

I respectfully request the ND House Finance and Taxation Committee votes to support SB 2041.

Sincerely,

David Moquist
Crystal, ND



